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Our New Value 

Our school value for this half term is ‘Happiness’. 

Psalms 144:15 Happy is that people, that is in such a case: yea, happy is that people, whose God is the 

Lord. 

 

COVID 

We ask that if your child has attended school and becomes unwell before Monday 15th with COVID 

symptoms or is asymptomatic and had a positive test result, that you inform the school office as soon 

as you can as this impacts other children who have been in attendance at school.  

office@stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk 

  

Staff Governor 

Congratulations to Mrs Gregory who won the ballot to become our new Staff Governor. We would like 

to thank all the members of staff who put themselves forward.  

 

Parent Governor 

Ballots will be e-mailed out shortly for the voting in of a parent governor. Thank you for everyone who 

nominated either themselves or another. 

 

Ash Wednesday 

Lent begins next week while the children are on holiday. For those who are interested, masses are 

being live streamed from St Mary’s Cathedral. We look forward to journeying with you, on your 2021 

Lenten path. 

https://www.stmaryscathedral.org.uk/ 

 

Government  

In a statement to the House of Commons the Prime Minister said that schools would not be able to 

reopen immediately after February Half-Term but that he was hopeful that schools could reopen from 

8th March providing vaccination targets are met. We will keep you informed. 

 

New Website design 

We are delighted to herald the launch of our new-look website. Please have a perusal! We would 

welcome any feedback on how it looks and if you are finding it easy/difficult to access any information 

on it. Hopefully this is an important step in celebrating our lovely school as well as improving our 

communication with parents. 

 

https://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/Psalms-144-15/
mailto:office@stgeorgesrcprimary.co.uk
https://www.stmaryscathedral.org.uk/


 

Thank you! 

Thank you to parents and children for completing and supporting with our remote learning offer this 

past half term. We greatly appreciate your perseverance and dedication in adapting to new ways of 

working. 

 

Book Recommendation 

This week Carmen in Year 5/6 recommends ‘The Nowhere Emporium’ by Ross MacKenzie. ”It has a lot 

of cliff hangers which makes you want to read more.’   

 
 

Virtual Fun Day 

Apologies that we had to cancel our virtual fun day. This has been re-scheduled for Friday 26th 

February. 

 

Training Day 

February 22nd is NO LONGER a teacher training day, therefore, school will be open for the usual 

children and home learning will resume for others. 

 

Join us in Prayer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 22nd February Key worker and Vulnerable 

children return to school 

Remote learning resumes for 

children at home 

Week beginning 22nd February SEN reviews begin Via Zoom or phone call 

Friday 26th February Virtual Fun Day Details to follow 

Thursday 4th March World Book Day Details to follow. There will be 

no dressing up in school. 

 


